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to csharkey, kgove, rimhoff, edelgado, cpoles, mmccasland, Greg, me, bbolger@hbschools.org

Greetings,

I recently read in the Topper Tribune that Susan Soloway will be addressing the fourth graders
about county government. Soloway has a concerning reputation regarding her involvement in
the January 6, 2021 Insurrection at the Capitol. Regardless of what she discusses during this
presentation, I hope the school board recognizes that she's a polarizing figure and perhaps
having her speak at the school may be problematic, or perceived as such.

I know the board of education in High Bridge has been working toward improving positive
relationships in the community and with families. I'm concerned this is a step in the wrong
direction.

I'd be happy to discuss. My contact information is below.
Best,
Robyn Ulmer
--
Robyn Ulmer
732-832-1196 | robynulmer@gmail.com


